
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

FURNITURE BARGAINING COUNCIL PROVIDENT FUND 

 

 

Members of the Furniture Bargaining Council Provident Fund 

who have left the Industry on or prior to 30 September 2024 

and who have NOT claimed their Provident Fund benefits are 

requested to submit their individual claims for these benefits to 

the General Secretary, Furniture Bargaining Council, P O Box 

32789, Braamfontein, 2017 or council@furnbed.co.za 

 

Official claim forms may be obtained from the Furniture 

Bargaining Council or may be downloaded and printed from 

our website at www.furnbed.co.za 

 

Applicants are requested to ensure that they furnish all 

required details as per the requirements on the application 

form for benefits. 

  


